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BOOMI SCHOOL & COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER 

Principal’s Report 

The weather has warmed up – though the 

occasional storm seems to catch us unawares. 

School life is full steam ahead with interesting 

lessons in English, mathematics and other key 

learning areas. 

On Monday, we welcomed Izzy and Sammy for 

Kindergarten transition. They had a lot of fun 

listening to the story ‘Possum Magic’, painting and 

drawing, writing their names and playing with 

Lego. Students and staff look forward to them 

coming back next Monday. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Mr and Mrs Oates who 

became first time grandparents last week. We 

wish Jock, Riley and baby Walter all the best. 

Coming 
Events 

2024 

Term 4 

 

Week 3 

28/10 School Photos 

28/10 Kindy 

Orientation  

9am -11:30am 

 

Week 4 

4/11 Kindy 

Orientation  

9am -11:30am 

 

Week 5 

11/11 Kindy 

Orientation  

9am -11:30am 

 

Week 7 

25-29/11 Intensive 

Swim Week 

 

Week 8 

7/12 Christmas Tree 

 

Week 9 

10/12 Presentation 

Day 

12/12 Yr 6 Dinner 

 

Week 10 

18/12 Last Day 

 

2025 

Term 1 

 

Week 1 

7 & 10/2 SDD 

11/2 Students Start 

 



 

 
 

 

 

Next Tuesday 5th November, the P&C will be holding their Term 

4 meeting at 9:00am in the library. Students will have a sausage 

sizzle for lunch instead of their usual canteen orders and the 

Health Nurse will be here on the same day to talk to the Year 6 

students.  

Presentation Day will be Tuesday 10th December at 12 o’clock, 

followed by a barbecue – everyone is welcome. The Year 6 

dinner will be Thursday 12th December at 6pm. 

A reminder that students are encouraged to have fruit or 

vegetables every day for fruit break. 

Finally, if you have any questions or concerns, please do not 

hesitate to contact the school. 

 

Kathryn Weston 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 

COMMUNITY NEWS  
 
*Melbourne Cup Calcutta 

 

Monday 4th November at the 

Pioneer Hotel starting at 7:30pm.  

Tickets now on sale at the 

Co-op and Hotel. 
 

 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

*Boomi Christmas Tree Saturday 7th December  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

*Fay Newman has been moved from St George to 

Kaloma’s Nursing Home at Goondiwindi for those 

interested in visiting her. 
 

 

 

 

*The Moree Band has been 

organised and will attend Boomi for 

Christmas Carols to be held at the 

Pioneer Hotel at 12.30pm on Sunday 

8th December.  

As a lunch will be provided for the Band and all to share 

could everyone please bring a salad plate and “Thank 

You” to Tippo who will supply a ham. 

Any enquiries please contact Lola on 0414-645970.     

 

 

 

 

*Raffles commencing 7.30pm this Friday 

1st Nov at the Pioneer Hotel 4 meat and 

breakfast trays to be won proceeds to 

pay for Moree Band transport. 
     



 

 
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                 

                                                    


